UMC holding Bible study about Jesus' last 24 hours
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March 3, 2011 - Beginning March 13, join the people of First United Methodist Church as they
embark on an important new study.

No single event in human history has received more attention than the suffering and crucifixion
of Jesus of Nazareth. In this study, Adam Hamilton guides through the last 24 hours of Jesus'
life. Each session is designed to help participants experience and understand the significance of
Jesus' suffering and death in a way they may never have before, whether they are long-time
Christians or simply curious about the story of Christ's crucifixion.

This will be explored at FUMC Leonard beginning March 13. The community is invited to join
them as they explore the significance of this crucial time in Jesus' life.

This special event will include worship, sermons, and small-group studies that feature videos,
Bible study, and discussion. The study, published by Abingdon Press, was developed by Adam
Hamilton, pastor of the United Methodist Church of the Resurrection in Leawood, Kansas, and
is intended for anyone who is interested in the Christian faith. The study includes resources for
adults, youth, younger children, and older children.

First United Methodist Church is located at the corner of Houston and Main. For more
information, contact Pastor Martha Myre at 903-513-5845 or mvmyre@gmail.com or go to our
website at www.fumcleonard.org.




